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Steve Heiland <heilandsigns@verizon.net>
Friday, March 19, 2010 6:47 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Proposed 4x Regulations

Dear sirs,

I thought the idea of offering an affordable, and regulated market at
100 to 1 would allow we Americans to trade on the 4x market safely
without having to risk using an off shore broker that would fall under
some other jurisdiction. I don’t understand where limiting trades to a
10 to 1 helps anyone...rather ruins a wonderful opportunity for many,
forcing them out of the market or somewhere overseas.

Please continue to allow us to use the 100 to 1 leverage here in the USA.

Steve Heiland


